
1008 W. Hazelwood Drive 

Urbana, IL 61802-4714 

NEW Program Announcement: Small Animal Primary and Urgent Care Internship 2023-2024. 

The Veterinary Teaching Hospital at the University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign is offering 

two 12-month post-DVM internships in small animal primary and urgent/convenient care. 

This program is designed to prepare the intern for successful integration into a busy full 

service veterinary practice or for a residency and eventual board certification in a myriad of 

specialties including Emergency and Critical Care, Surgery, and Small Animal Specialty. 

The internship centers around premier full-service small animal primary and urgent care 

services housed in a state-of-the-art clinic on the Veterinary Medicine campus with surgical, 

dental, and imaging facilities. The intern veterinarian will rotate between Small Animal 

Primary Care and Urgent/Convenient Care services housed at Vet Med South Clinic in 

Urbana, IL. The interns will divide their time, spending approximately 50% of their service 

time with each. 

The internship is designed to provide experience in all areas of clinical case work up and 

management, including routine surgical intervention, with faculty guidance. Interns work under 

the supervision of faculty members and have primary case responsibility on Primary Care and 

Urgent Care services during daytime, evening, and weekend receiving. The interns will work 

with fourth year veterinary students to provide wellness services to eligible members of the 

community, as well as Primary Care Service clients. Under general supervision of clinic faculty, 

the intern veterinarians will perform surgery on client-owned animals, and mentor fourth year 

veterinary students in that capacity. In addition to mentoring clinical-year students, the intern 

veterinarians will mentor the first- and second-year veterinary students during their clinical 

rotations and perform shelter staff educational training.  

The interns must have graduated from an AVMA accredited college of veterinary medicine or 

have successfully completed the ECFVG or PAVE. Eligibility for Illinois licensure is required and 

must be obtained, as well as a valid DEA certification and an Illinois controlled substance 

license (cost will be reimbursed). Due to the nature of this position, the interns must obtain a 

valid Illinois driver’s license and have a cell phone with texting capability. 

Participants must be a citizen of the US, Canada, or Mexico, a US permanent resident (i.e. 

holding a “green card”), or other foreign national with employment authorization from US 

Citizenship and Immigration Services valid for and during the program’s period of proposed 

training without our provision of assistance, support or sponsorship in obtaining employment 

authorization. 

  Upon successful completion of the program, an Internship Certificate is awarded. 



The University of Illinois offers a complete benefits package. The salary for this position is  
$32,243. Malpractice coverage is provided under the University of Illinois for services 
provided for university clients only. Parking is available for a monthly fee. The UIUC is an 

AA-EOE. 

For more information about the program please contact the UIUC Veterinary Medicine South 

Clinic director, Gene Pavlovsky DVM, (217)244-2555, gpav@illinois.edu. 

The successful candidate will start the program on or about July 16th, 2023. 


